

State Superintendent of Schools



To: Early Childhood Advisory Council Members and Stakeholders

**From:** Alberta Stokes, Early Childhood Coordinator

Collaboration and Program Improvement Branch, Division of Early Childhood

**Date:** August 10, 2022

Re: August 24, 2022 Hybrid State Early Childhood Advisory Council Meeting & 2023 Meeting Dates

The second hybrid meeting for the State Early Childhood Advisory Council will be on held on August 24, 2022, from 10am-3pm. Attached you will find the draft agenda that includes presentations in the morning and afternoon with a lunch break from 12-1pm.

We understand that the virtual format is preferred for some stakeholders, so the hybrid option is available for the entire meeting. Participants can take part in the morning and afternoon session by logging into Zoom. If you prefer to attend in person, please note that we are limiting the number of participants to ensure each attendee is comfortable. Please see the registration options below.

## In person space is limited

Location: 9820 Patuxent Woods Dr., Columbia, MD 21046 To register for in person, please click the link below: https://MSDE-ECAC.eventbrite.com

## Virtual

To register to attend virtually, please click the link below: <a href="https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN">https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN</a> 3zpLicdpQxK9Z5Z73k44lw

Please be advised, both options allow you to participate in the entire session from 10:00 am-3:00 pm. You will receive confirmation for either option selected.

## **2023 State Early Childhood Advisory Council Meeting Dates**

The 2023 State Early Childhood Advisory Council meeting dates are listed below. Please save the dates on your calendar from 10:00 am-3:00 pm. Until further notice the meetings will be held hybrid (a combination of both in person and virtual options).

- February 1, 2023
- May 3, 2023
- August 23, 2023
- November 15, 2023

If you have any questions or need help registering for the August 24<sup>th</sup> meeting, please feel free to contact me (alberta.stokes1@maryland.gov).

Kindest regards, Alberta